
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.1138 
Released – 28 March 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 25 March 2022 requesting information regarding private 
healthcare insurance. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
In the last financial year, for which there are records, how much did the trust spend on 
private healthcare insurance for a) medical staff, b) administrative staff, c) all staff.  
 
There has been no spend on private healthcare for staff in the last financial year. 


